
 
 

Local Residents Public Meeting 
Thursday 28th October 2021 

7PM-9PM 
Bournemouth School for Girls 

Performing Arts Centre (Entrance in East Way off Castle Lane) 
 

Agenda: 
 
Item 1: Welcoming people back to the first Forum since the pandemic 
 
Item 2: Julian McLaughlin, Service Director Transport and Engineering BCP 
Council talks about the Transforming Travel programme 
 
Item 3: Sarah Fisher, Chair Throop and Holdenhurst Villages Parish Council 
introduces the new organisation 
 
Item 4: Alyson Moore, Resilient Community Coordinator, Citizens in Policing 
team, talks about the Holdenhurst Village Neighbourhood Watch scheme 
 
Item 5: Further updates, including 
Townsend Together news, The A338-Wessex Fields scheme, Hick’s Farm, 
BCP Local Plan, Castlepoint works, Hospital development, 
Stour Valley Regional Park 
 

Local Councillors’ news and response to public questions. 
 
If you are a resident of Throop, Musliff, Strouden, Townsend or Holdenhurst:  
 

YOU ARE A MEMBER OF THE FORUM 
Find out more at www.tmsthareaforum.info 


